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From: >
Sent: 19 January 2021 11:08
To: localplan
Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns 

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As regular visitors to Abbotsford House, one of the great tourist attractions in the Borders, we wish to object to the 
above development. 
 
This will only detract forever on one of the great views in the Borders, one which has been enjoyed for a very long 
time, and is enjoyed every year by the thousands of visitors who visit Abbotsford from both inside the house, and 
from the gardens and grounds. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Keith and Hilary Wallace 


